From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 5:48:36 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 1:50 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Kymberlie Merrill

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Raising rates after so many citizens were without a job is going to break some people. This cannot happen! The
majority of us are just starting to get paycheques again, and will need to catch up over the next few years. Please do
not raise our hydro rates.

-- Attachment --





